HENDRUM ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY




                                               Shine Brighter Here 

Public Hearing of the Hendrum EDA

Monday, February 11, 2013
Hendrum Professional Building Board Room

Chairman Kolness called the Public Hearing of the Hendrum EDA to order at 6:45 P.M.  Board members present: P. Dukleth, J. Kolness, A. Nelson, M. Person, M. Smart, and S. Tommerdahl.  Also Present: N. Kjersten, Secretary-Treasurer; K. Kjersten, Council Member, C. Johannsen, Mayor; Brian and Debbie Borgen, and Curt and Darlene Gunderson, City Residents.  Absent: M. Alm. 

The purpose of the Public Hearing was to hear from taxpayers on the proposed transaction of real property for Lots One (1) and Four (4), Block 3, Hancocks First Addition to the City of Hendrum, Norman County, Minnesota, according to the plat thereof on file and of record in the Office of the Register of Deeds in and for the County and State.
Chairman Kolness stated that Randall Steen had requested to move a flood buyout house from Georgetown, MN to the lot located on 360 Rice Street S (Hendrum).  Randall Steen was not able to be at the public hearing as he was out of town for work.   Residents voiced concerns on timelines and the possibility of the property becoming an eyesore.  Discussion took place on concerns.

M. Alm moved, seconded by M. Smart to table the transaction as Randall Steen would need to present the EDA Board with a timeline and have secured financing for the project.  Aye: Dukleth, Kolness, Nelson, Person, Smart, and Tommerdahl.  Nay: None.  Absent: Alm.
Having no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:04 P.M.

The above minutes are unofficial until approved at the next regular meeting of the Hendrum EDA on 

March 11, 2013.

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole R. Kjersten

EDA Secretary-Treasurer
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